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Dear Colleagues, 

The provincially approved Provincial Clinical Practice Guideline Treatment and Referral Guidelines for High-Risk and Intermediate-Risk Pulmonary Embolism in Adult Patients is being rolled out to establish practice standards and guidance for identifying and managing patients with Intermediate Risk (submassive) or High Risk (massive) Pulmonary Embolism (PE) and consulting of Pulmonary Embolism Response Team (PERT). 

This clinical practice is going to take effect immediately.

<Alert stakeholders of any competing work and or changes that may need to occur as the clinical practice standard/guidelines is implemented> 

<Patient/Clinician/System> Impact/Outcomes: 
· 
· 

[bookmark: _Hlk123648408]The standard/guideline and supporting materials are available at Shared Health Clinical Projects, Standards, and Guidelines: 
· Standard/guideline: <Title & Direct Link>
· Template(s): 
Templates available for your region to adapt for local context <insert if applicable>
· Tool(s): 

Education and Training: 
· Provincial <learning packages/LMS/readings/roll-out webinar link and dates> 

We appreciate your support as we move towards evidence-based practice to optimize our delivery of timely services in the province.
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